
January 3, 2024

Hello!

Lake Country Academy, an independent public charter school serving PreK-8th grade students in

Sheboygan, WI, is committed to academic excellence. Over the past 22 years we have grown from a

school of 15 students to 453, and it is due to our consistent focus on academics and virtues. As a charter

school we receive the majority of our funding from the state, but must rely on extra fundraising to cover

expenses outside of our normal budget. This year our proceeds will be used to make improvements to

our school kitchen and cafeteria so meals can be prepared onsite.

Our annual fundraiser, SHAKE OUT, will be held March 2, 2024 and will include entertainment, raffles

and live and silent auctions. Would you consider donating to our auction? We would appreciate any

donation for our event. Donors will be recognized during our promotional activities as well as during the

event. Each donation to Lake Country Academy, a 501(c)3 non-profit organization, is 100% tax

deductible!

We are so grateful for our supporters through the years. If you have donated in the past, thank you. If

you are willing to donate today, thank you. If you will keep us in mind for future donations, thank you.

Your support is greatly appreciated.

Feel free to contact me for more information: jclaypool@lakecountryacademy.com or 920-208-3020.

Thank you so much,

Jeanine Claypool

SHAKE OUT Chairperson

Non-profit Tax ID #39-1987152

4101 Technology Parkway, Sheboygan, WI 53083

Ph: 920-208-3020; Fax: 920-208-3022; www.lakecountryacademy.com

mailto:jclaypool@lakecountryacademy.com

